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Townsend, Erle

From: Rodney Corey <c19521946@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 5:05 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I strongly oppose this mandate. It is not practical in the state of Maine, we are too rural, and winters are too cold and 

long. We have so many long commutes. We do not have the infrastructure to support charging all of those electric cars 

nor can we afford to build one even if it was possible to do so in so short of time. the unelected bureaucrats have put 

the cart before the horse big time. Let the citizens Of Maine vote on this issue. 


